
TACKLING COLORADO’S HOUSING NEEDS 
DELORES PROJECT AND COLORADO ACCESS

In 2019, Colorado ranked 10th overall in the U.S. News & World Report’s annual Best States Rankings, with 
an impressive first place ranking for its economy; however, Colorado is ranked 43rd with regards to housing 
costs, making it one of the least affordable states in the U.S. Colorado Access has partnered with the Delores 
Project, which aims to provide affordable housing for low-income individuals. The Delores Project provides 
35 units of low-income permanent supportive housing and 95 units of affordable housing for individuals 
and families in the workforce. Colorado Access offers one-on-one support to access physical and behavioral 
services for these individuals.

Assessing the Need
The Arizona Self Sufficiency Matrix 
was administered to 16 participants 
to assess basic needs for individuals, 
on a five-point Likert scale, when they 
initiated their housing at the  
Delores Project.

Care Management  
(May 2019 - Ongoing)
The Care Management team at Colorado 
Access has provided individuals with 
one-on-one support to access physical 
health services.

Telehealth  
(June 2020 - Ongoing)
Telehealth services are offered 
within the Delores Project housing 
unit to provide easy access care for 
behavioral health. 
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